
780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 

 
Jessica Chiavara 
Counsel 

 
Cell phone: 315-313-3264 
jessica.chiavara@eversource.com 

 
 

March 8, 2021 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE: Docket No. IR 20-166 Electric Distribution Utilities Investigation into Compensation of Energy 
Storage Projects for Avoided Transmission and Distribution Costs 
 
 
 Director Howland: 
 

Please find the reply comments of Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a 
Eversource Energy pursuant to the procedural schedule for this docket approved by the 
Commission on February 9, 2021. 

 
According to current Commission policy, these comments will be filed electronically 

only, paper copies will not follow. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 
 

Counsel, Eversource Energy 
 
ATTACHEMENT 
CC: Service List 
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